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29 March 2007

To:
Mr. Aleksander Mita 

Center Manager 

Civil Society Development Center of Vlora

Albania

Lagja 29 Nentori

Rr Sadik Zotaj P 455

Vlora 

Albania
Dear Mr. Mita,

Re: Draft Findings and Recommendations of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee with regard to communication (Ref. ACCC/C/2005/12)

Please find enclosed copies of the draft findings and recommendations of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee regarding communication ACCC/C/2005/12. This draft was produced by the Committee at its fifteenth meeting (Geneva, 21-23 March 2007) following the discussions on the matter that took place during its fourteenth meeting (Geneva, 13-15 December 2006).

The draft is now being forwarded at the request of the Committee for your consideration pursuant to paragraph 34 of the annex to decision I/7. At the Committee’s request the draft is also being forwarded to the Party concerned pursuant to paragraphs 34 and 36 (b) of the annex to decision I/7 as well as to the European Bank for Reconstruction and Development, the World Bank and the European Investment Bank on account of their intended financial involvement in at least one component of the proposed industrial park, namely the thermal power plant.

Please provide your response by 15 May 2007. The Committee will then finalise the draft taking into account any comments received.

The Committee would also like to use this opportunity to ask you for a clarification as to the grounds on which your appeal against the decision of the Election Committee was rejected by the Supreme Court (para. 20 of the draft findings).  

Should you have any questions with regard to the procedure, please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat.
Yours sincerely,

_______________________

Jeremy Wates

Secretary

Convention on Access to Information, Public Participation in Decision-making

and Access to Justice in Environmental Matters

CC: Ms. Narin Panariti, Director of Policy, Integration and Legislation, Ministry of Environment, Albania
